
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

  

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

  

Please take notice that on October 25, 2022 at approximately 

06:05 p.m., the Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High 

School District will hold a public hearing during the Board's 

regular meeting to consider whether the students in the District's 

schools have sufficient textbooks or instructional materials, or 

both, that are aligned to the content standards adopted by the 

State Board of Education. The meeting will take place in the 

Board Room of the Education Center located at 830 North 

Capitol Avenue, San Jose. All interested staff, parents, and 

community members are invited to attend.  

For more information, please contact the Instructional Services 

Division at (408) 347-5061.  

  

(Education Code Section 60119)  

  
  

 


